
To:  Persons on the Electric Service List and UM 1045 Service List
From:  Administrative Law Judge Kathryn Logan 
Re:  PGE Acquisition Docket
Date: March 2, 2004

On March 8, 2004, the Commission anticipates a filing regarding the proposed 
acquisition of Portland General Electric Company by the Oregon Electric Utility 
Company.  This matter will be docketed as UM 1121.  

Also on March 8, 2004, we will issue a prehearing conference notice for 1:30 pm on 
March 16, 2004, Main Hearing Room, Salem, Oregon.  The purpose of the conference 
will be to set dates for open house format public comment hearings, and to schedule 
another prehearing conference.

Finally, please submit a petition to intervene prior to the March 16th prehearing 
conference if you wish to participate as a party in this docket.  Only persons with party 
status will be able to staff a table at the open house format public comment hearings.   
We will discuss the open house format in more detail at the prehearing conference.  


